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Director’s Notes 

Zion Lutheran ECEC 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
☺ December 9th—Pizza Night 

at Baldinelli’s pizza 

☺ December 19— January 3 
No school—Merry Christ-
mas and Happy New Year.  

☺ January 4—Welcome back 

 

The full School Calendar can 
be found on our school web-

site. 

http://www.zionhinsdale.org 

zionlutheranecec@gmail.com 

Facebook: facebook,com/
zionECECHinsdale 

 

Instagram: Instagram.com/
zionecechinsdale 

 

YouTube: YouTube.com/Zion 
Lutheran ECEC Video 

 

“This is the day  

the Lord has made” 

Psalm 118:24 

“The mission of Zion Lutheran Early 
Childhood Education Center  is to open 

the door to a lifetime of learning  In a 
Christ-centered community.” 

Celebrating Christmas 

Enrollment is open for the 2021-2022 school year. Current Zion 
families have priority enrollment before January 11th, when en-
rollment will open to new families in our community.  

Please take a moment to register your student, space is limited 
as were still operating at reduced class sizes.  

Invite your friends and neighbors to see what makes Zion ECEC 
your choice for a Christ centered, quality education.  

I’m available if you have any questions for the 2021-2022 
school year.  

While we won’t be able to be together for a Zion ECEC 
Christmas service, we will still Celebrate together. The 
staff of Zion has been working on a Christmas program vid-
eo. The children have been rehearsing their songs and were 
excited to share with you the In the Christmas Box video. 
Please look for the program to be sent home with your child 
on a Zion ECEC flash drive. Merry Christmas and Happy 
Birthday Jesus. 

Enrollment for 2021-2022 school year is open. If you have any friends who are looking into preschools, pass along a good  
word of mouth for Zion Lutheran Early Childhood Education Center. Thanks! 

2021-2022 Enrollment  

Merry Christmas 

May you and your family have a very Merry Christmas. I’m 
looking forward to spending time with my children who have 
been home from college during COVID. I love the season of 
Christmas and enjoy decorating my home, baking cookies and 
sharing Christmas cards.  

In a year full of so many changes it will be nice to have some 
of the family Christmas traditions we look forward to every 
year.  

I hope your families will take advantage of the gift of time to 
engage your children in your family traditions or consider 
creating new traditions for your children to remember fondly.  


